
10/5/11 –  

The Magistrate Court has re-scheduled the date for the trial of Xavier Ortiz on a police issued assault 

charge for Tuesday, November 8, 2011. This trial was postponed twice by request of the defense 

counsel. 

Next Wednesday, October 12, 2011 is a Special Meeting of the SEC to set criteria for the hiring of a new 

attorney as  Atty. Dennis Francish will not seek renewal of his contract which ends 12/31/11.  It is extra 

special meeting as it will be the first since the judge dismissed the Temporary Injunction against 

Charlene West and the first meeting that she will attend in two years. 


